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Fiscal 2016 has been a year unlike any other for our

organization. As we close the books on it, we should all

take great satisfaction in what we accomplished over

the past 12 months. . .
This year, the vision of a permanent home became a M |SS|On

reality with the purchase of a building in north éHED Santas Anonymous is devotei:l
Edmonton — a building that will become known as the

Jerry Forbes Centre for Community Spirit and the to bettering the lives of children in
future home of 630 CHED Santas Anonymous. There

are a lot of people who take a great deal of pride in Edmonton by delivering the "Spil’it o o - e -— e

what has been accomplished and there are many TR oyt et Tt Dot 3

people to thank for their countless hours of effort and of Christmas" to less fortunate » . 5,‘

devotion to this project. "}'3;; Year Endlng June 30th 2016 I
families

Our program also took time to acknowledge some of

our long-time supporters — both individual and - -
corporate. We utilized Corus Radio on-air talent and leues

hand delivered 30 Awards of Appreciation to various e =

businesses and individuals — a practice we intend to
continue for years to come.

Finally, through all of 2015 we crossed our fingers and
hoped that the downturn in the economy wouldn’t
adversely affect our program. Thankfully, as we've
realized year after year, our supporters step up
regardless of what's happening in their personal or
professional lives. Even though the demand for our
services was up, we were able to meet our goal of
delivering the "spirit of Christmas" to less fortunate

children in our city. 630 CHED

On behalf of the Board of Directors | want to extend SAN I AS
our sincere thanks to all of our staff and volunteers for
another tremendous effort! NON i MOU

- Kevin Spriggs




